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2020 Note-1 
(23/01/2020) 

 

Dear parents and students 
 
Happy New Year! Wishing you and your family a safe and healthy year from all the staff 
members and myself.  
 
Welcome to 2020 at South Coast Chinese Language School! The classes will start Friday, 7 
February 3.30 pm at Gwynneville Public School. A dragon dance/lion dance will open our new 
school year as well as to celebrate Chinese New Year ~ the year of Rat. A variety of fantastic 
activities (music, craft, quizzes, puzzles, lucky door draw, scholarship. ...etc) will be held on the 
day from 3.30-5.30pm. I sincerely welcome your family, your friends to join us for this special 
event. Don't miss the chance to grab the prizes! 
 
We are taking enrolments for 2020! A new Chinese background class is offered for students 
who speak Mandarin Chinese at home and/or have previous learning in Chinese-speaking 
countries. However, this option is dependent on the parent. For continuing students, simply 
reply this email YES if you have not done so. 
 
The school fees are $120 per student per term (approved by the school committee meeting on 
27th of September 2019). If you intend to pay the whole year, a special discount $100 per 
student per term is offered. In addition, we are NSW official registered creative kids’ provider, 
the $100 voucher is accepted at our school.  
The payment can be done through the following 3 options:   

(1) Cash - please clearly write student’s name on the envelop  
(2) Cheque - please make the cheque payable to "South Coast Chinese Language School"  
(3) Direct deposit to school account - BSB: 802 249 Account Number: 249905547 Account 
Name: South Coast Chinese Language School 

Please notes, the school fees are non- refundable after attending the first lesson, the late fees 
$10 will be charged after week 3. 
 
Please feel free to contact us if you have any further question regarding to the school program 
or/and school.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on Friday, 7 February @3.30pm.  
 
Kind Regards 
Su-Lien CHEN 
Principal @ South Coast Chinese Language School Inc. 
 


